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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Deans, Directors, and Department Heads 

FROM:  Warwick A. Arden 
Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost  
Chair, University Space Committee (USC) 

SUBJECT: Revised University Space Principles 
(USC Information Item 19.01) 

DATE: June 17, 2019 

In accordance with the university’s strategic goals, the University Space Committee has reviewed and 
revised the Space Principles to align with the university’s commitment to promote the most effective and 
efficient allocation and use of campus space resources. 

Please see the attached revised Space Principles dated 2019-06-03. The principles are also available at 
the Office of the Provost webpage: https://committees.provost.ncsu.edu/univ-space/space-principles/ 

Please share this information with your college’s or division’s Local Space Committee and with your 
college facility coordinators and building liaisons. If you have any questions, please contact Sumayya 
Jones-Humienny in the Office of the University Architect. 

Thank you. 

WAA/kmw/rfd 

Enclosure: Space Principles 2019-06-03 

cc: University Space Committee 
USC Staff Support 
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